



Dr M T Gareh Head of Middle School Email: tom.gareh@ellesmere.com

1st May 2018

Dear Parents,

The countdown has begun! French speaking tests are happening on Wednesday and a GCSE Geography paper is being taken on Thursday. The Prom Dinner is happening on Friday at the end of non-uniform day.

I will reiterate that pupils have been given permission to miss activities from 4.05pm on Friday and, as it is non-uniform day, appropriate nail and hair decoration/arrangement will be allowed for the whole day on Friday in preparation for the evening's festivities. Professional photographs will be taken from 6.30pm and throughout the course of the evening for that permanent reminder of the event.

As study leave starts the following Thursday evening, we would not expect any other events to interfere with our students' preparation for their GCSEs and I hope that a productive weekend of work will be encouraged by all. I would like to wish everyone the best of luck for their examinations and hope that the summer provides a successful outcome for all.

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com